
	

2015 National Day of Prayer 
	

In the past we invited vendors and crafters to sell their wares (for a table fee) at the 
Harvest Festival.  Since we are doing something a little different this year with our 
Harvest Dinner (September 30), the Pampered Chef Rep and Rose had a great idea to 
hold a two-week fundraiser to raise much needed funds for those affected by the two 
recent hurricanes. 
 
From September 16 - September 28 Pampered Chef will double the fundraiser show 
contribution to “Feeding America – Disaster Relief.” The contribution rate is as follows: 
 

30% of sales if total sales are $600 or more 
20% of sales if total sales are $200 - $599.99 
Additional $6 for each party booked during this time. 
 

Brochures and pamphlets are available on the table in Fellowship Hall. Please return order 
forms to Rose any time on or before Thursday, September 28.  All orders will ship 
directly to your home.  Order with a friend or relative and save on shipping!  Checks are 
made payable to “Karen McNally” or you can use a credit card.  Karen has been our 
consultant for many years! 
 

View brochures and seasonal specials and order online:  
 

Go to:  https://pamperedchef.com/go/UMCHurricaneHarvey  
or visit our website (www.umcmonroe.org) 

 
Questions:  Contact Rose Aiello at buildingroses@aol.com or 203.556.1513. 
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